
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

October 3, 2021 

 

   

WELCOME 

Psalm 122:1 says, “I was glad when they said to me, Let 

us go into the house of the Lord.” 

 

Thanks for joining us this morning.  We are so glad 

you are here and have connected with this church 

family as we fellowship and worship the Lord Jesus.  It is 

great to be in the house of the Lord today—looking 

ahead to a new year and new blessings!  

No matter what you’ve been through or what 

questions you might have about God and faith, our 

church family is a place where you’ll find the love, 

grace and forgiveness Jesus gives. 

 We hope you will come back and join us again. 

for more worship and fellowship. 
  NURSERY 

 

Is available for you to use this 

morning.  It’s upstairs, down the 

hall on the right.  Lucy or Phyllis are 

ready to meet and take care of 

your little ones while you enjoy this 

morning’s worship service.  

_______________________________ 

 

CONTACT US 

Office: 541.482.3836 

Fax:  541.482.3975 

Web: fbcashland.com 

Pastor Mike:  541.589.0805 

pastormikefast@gmail.com 

         Social Media: 

            

WEEKLY EVENTS 
 

SUNDAY 

Worship, 10:30 AM 

“One Minute After”,  6 PM 

MONDAY  

 

TUESDAY 

 

 

WEDNESDAY 

Men’s Bible Study, 9 AM 

Deacon Meeting, 4 PM 

 

THURSDAY 

Worship Practice, 11 AM 

 

FRIDAY 

Men’s Zoom Bible 

Study, 7 AM 

Our Hope is that FBC is a 

place of ... 
 

 

... worship, as believers praise 

and honor the Lord 

transparently  

 

... encouragement, as believers 

fellowship genuinely  

 

... discipleship, as believers 

hear God’s Word consistently 

 

... growth, as believers are 

provided with tools for 

ministering effectively 

 

... urgency, as believers reach 

out to the lost compassionately. 

 
 

 

 

  

 
      KIDS! 

Thursday, October 7th is … 

“Bring your Bible to School 

Day!”  Started in October of 

2015, it’s now the 1st 

Thursday of October each 

year.  Be Strong and 

Courageous -- take your 

Bible to school.  And, tell 

your friends. 

 

OCTOBER PRAYER FOCUS  
We invite you to pray for each of 

the prayer focuses below...or, drop 

a note to one or each of them... 
 

 

“Mark and Pam Gaddis” 

Wycliffe -- Nigeria 
 

 

                                      

“Samaritan’s Purse” 
 

Travis and Keri Smith 



 

 

 

 

 

EVENTS, MINISTRIES & OPPORTUNITIES 
 

NEW STUDY … 
We will begin a new study on Sunday evenings starting TONIGHT 

at 6 PM.  For eight weeks we will walk through the study, “One 

Minute After You Die.”  Death comes to all, and yet death is not 

the end.  For some, death is the beginning of unending bliss, for 

others, unending despair.  In this book and study Pastor Erwin W. 

Lutzer weighs the Bible’s words on life after death.  Please plan on 

joining us.      Pastor Mike Fast 
 

 

MEN’S BIBLE STUDY 
Men’s Bible Study started Wednesday, September 15th at 9 AM.  

The study is, “Sermon on the Mount” by John Stott.  We’re 

meeting in the Fellowship Hall.  Come join us! 
 

 

DISCOVERING FBC CLASS 
If you are new to FBC or are interested in knowing more about 

FBC…this class is for you.  Join us on Sunday, October 17th 

following the morning Worship Service.  If you are interested in 

attending please contact the office—541-482-3836 or drop a note 

in the offering plate.  There will be a light lunch included. 

 

CHURCH YARD CLEAN-UP DAY ~ Saturday, October 30, 2021 

The weekly weeding crew has done a good job all year but, 

there are some bigger items that need a little more muscle to 

take care of them.  So…plan on coming out Saturday, October 

30th from 9 AM to Noon to help make our church grounds look 

wonderful!  Plus, there will be donuts and muffins! 
 

BLESS SHIRLEY GLEASON 
October 5th is Shirley Gleason’s ‘93rd‘!  Take a moment to express 

your love for Shirley by sending her a card … Suncrest Place, 300 

Suncrest Rd., Apt. #111, Talent, OR   97540 
 

Coming Up . . . 
“I Wish I were in Hawaii” Party (will be re-scheduled) 

October 3rd … “One Minute After You Die.” 

October 10th … Introduction to Operation Christmas Child 

October 17th … Discovering FBC Class (Membership/Baptism/History) 

October 30th … Church Yard Clean-up Day  

November 14th … Return Operation Christmas Child Boxes 

   

If you would like to connect to WiFi, please use network FBCGUEST and password 

fbc4wifi  

 

 

 

 


